
  Minutes of the La Porte City Fire Department 

 

Merit Commission 

 

April 5, 2023 

 

 

The Merit Commission met in person at Fire Station 1. Present were commission 

members, Dr. James Edwards, Ian Eldridge, and Alison Zoll. Chief Andy Snyder and 

City Councilwoman Julie West were also in attendance.  

 

The meeting was called to order at 6:39 PM. 
 

A motion to accept minutes from March was made by Dr. James Edwards and seconded 

by Ian Eldridge. 

 

Old Business – Chief Andy Snyder reported that Spencer Leda made it through Public 

Safety Medical and PERF.  He was offered a position and accepted.  He began March 

13th at the South Bend Regional Academy with Cameron, Brandon and Patrick. They all 

are doing well. 

 

Chief Andy Snyder reported the testing company ESCI did send the contract and dates 

have been confirmed.  ESCI charges $150 for each test design per rank and $50 per 

individual test.  Any firefighter that registers to take a test and does not show up will owe 

the Merit Commission the $50 test fee. 

 

New Business – No new business to report. 
 

Dr. James Edwards made a motion to adjourn, Ian Eldridge seconded at 6:52 PM. 
 

 

Recorded by Dawn Prater 
 

 

Alison Zoll Merit Commission Secretary 


